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Newsletter 10th January 2018 
 

Happy New Year to everyone and I would just like to take the chance to say a huge ‘Thank You’ 
from myself and all the staff, for the lovely gifts we received at the end of last term.  It was really 
most kind and I hope you all enjoyed the Christmas break. 
We have a few new children who started this term and have already settled in well.  I am also 
pleased to welcome Miss Rogers to our staff.  Miss Rogers will teach the Year 5/6 children, in 
Jupiter class. 
 
Nits 
We have been advised that head lice have re-appeared in school.  Please do check your child’s hair 
thoroughly and obtain treatments from a pharmacy, if necessary. 
 
After-School Clubs 
The new after-school club list is attached to this letter – please sign up for clubs in the hall after 
school today/tomorrow morning.  After that the signing lists will be in the corridor by the school 
office.  Children cannot sign themselves up for clubs – parents must sign for them.  Also, please 
make sure your child wants to attend the club and has the correct kit for sports clubs. 
 
Outdoor Learning 
Please note that outdoor learning for each class is on the following days: 
Venus   Friday 
Mars  Tuesday 
Neptune Monday 
Jupiter  Wednesday 
 
It is vital that children bring in wellington boots and coats/hats…etc. in order to take part in 
these lessons. 
 
PTA News 
Happy New Year to you all!  The Christmas Fair was a great success and the approximate figure 

raised is £1,400.  There are a few more bits to come in and go out but a great result.  Thank you to 

everyone that helped and spent money.   

There is a PTA Meeting at the Five Bells this Friday at 1pm (Not the 19th January at the Woolpack 

as previously advertised).  All are welcome and it would be great to see as many of you there as 

possible. The next event will be the Movie Night next week on Wednesday 17th January (day/date 

changed to enable after-school clubs to take place on the Thursday).  Look out for the poster and 

flyer for more details.  It will be straight from school and there will be a packed tea and snacks 

available for £2.50. 

Please check PTA Social volunteer list for Movie Night.  Thank you 

Jane Reid 

PTA Chair  

PTO 
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Reminders 
1) Due to 2 children in school having a serious Nut allergy, we would request all parents not 

to allow any nuts in packed lunches or snacks (includes Nutella/Peanut butter). 
2) School meals should be paid for online, although if this is not possible please pay cash to 

Mrs Mac. Please note that Caterlink will stop meals if any debt exceeds £10, so please pay 
in advance/on the day for meals. 
Please also note that 2 weeks notice is required for any changes to/from school dinners. 

3) Children should now be left at the gate in the morning and come into school by 
themselves.  I do appreciate there may be a couple of exceptions to this. 

4) Please make sure your children have their PE kit in school every day 
5) Any child having sickness/diarrhoea should remain off school for 48 hours  

 
 
Andrew Stapley 
Headteacher                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dates for diary 
Weds 17 Jan  PTA Movie night 
Fri 9 Feb  Term 3 ends 

Mon 19Feb  Staff Development Day – No children in school 

Tues 20 Feb  Term 4 starts 

Thurs 29 Mar Term 4 Ends 

Mon 16 Apr  Staff Development Day – No children in school 

Tues 17 Apr  Term 5 starts 

Mon 7 May  Bank Holiday – school closed 

Fri 25 May  Term 5 ends 
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